

Soil for Life, off Brounger Road, Spaanschemat River Road, Constantia, Cape Town, 7806 P O Box 31358, Tokai, 7966 Telephone: (021) 794-4982

Website: www.soilforlife.co.za

13 September 2017

Dear Carl

Thank you for your generous donation trees for Gardenia Primary School, Chestnut Drive in Belhar. The tree-planting was a huge success with the large figs being a hit. They will cast shade for many, many years to come.





The waterbessies were planted at the our Agri-hub in Mitchell's Plain where the children from the school (Beacon School for Learners' with Special Needs) together with some of our home gardeners from that community dug the holes, filled them with compost made in the garden, and planted them firmly into the ground. The holes were also fitted with PVC pipes to assist with deep watering for the roots.







We are all looking forward to these trees growing and providing shelter for the children, the birds, insects and other wild life and from the wind. We thank you and Just Trees from the bottom of our Soil for Life heart for making this contribution to our work.

May you continue your journey with love and light.

Yours in good soil, good food and abundantly good health.

Pat Featherstone and Team